APEX CHEMICALS

October 24, 2018

Dear Valued Customers, Suppliers and Partners in Business,

Subject: Head Office Relocation Announcement

It is with great pleasure to inform you that on Monday, November 12, 2018 Apex Chemicals
Co., Ltd. will be relocating to a new location to accommodate our growing customer base and to
provide better services.

Please note that our sales and administrative office will be closed due to moving on Friday,
November 9, 2018. Our Logistic team will still continue to deliver the goods as per normal
delivery schedule on the move date for PO that we have received within November 8, 2018.

NEW HEAD OFFICE ADDRESS (Start Nov 12, 2018)

APEX CHEMICALS CO., LTD.
2034/87 ltalthai Tower, 19" Floor,
New Petchburi Road, Bangkapi,
Huaykwang, Bangkok 10310

Tel. +662-038-9999

Fax. +662-038-0099

Please update your records to reflect our new location.

We would like to sincerely thank for all the support and cooperation you have given us and look
forward to continuing to do business with you at our new location.

Yours Sincerely,

QZI’F 230D :suh 10 1n01fia gy

Pex Chemicals Co., Lid.

Anant Tangvichitreak
Managing Director

Enclosures.
1. Copy of P.P. 09 (certificate of VAT registration)
2. Certificate of Incorpation (new address)
3. New Billing address details
4. Map of new head office’s location



